
EAST LYME WATER & SEWER COMMISSION

PUBLIC HEARING

TU ESDAY DECEMBER L2, 2023
MINUTES

The East Lyme Water & Sewer Commission held a Public Hearing on December 12,2023 to hear

comments regarding proposed revisions to rates and charges for connection to and the use of the East

Lyme Water System.

PRESENT: DanielCunnigham Chairman, Steve DiGiovanna, Dave Murphy, Dave Bond, Dave Zoller,

Ken Roberts, Roger Spencer

ALSO PRESENT: Joe Bragaw, Public Works Director
Matt Garneau, Utility Engineer
Ben North, Chief Operating Officer
Ann Cicchiello, Deputy First Selectman
Ed O'Connell, Town Attorney

ABSENT: Carol Russell

Michelle Williams

Pledge of Allegiance
The Pledge was observed

Public Hearing on Water Rates

o Proposed Revisions to rates and changes for connection to and the use of the East Lyme Water
System.

Chairman Cunningham called this Public Hearing on the proposed Water rates to order at 6:30 PM.

Mr. Cunningham asked if there were any members of the public who wished to comment
There were none.

He asked if the Commissioners had any questions or comments.
Hearing none -
Mr. Cunningham called for a motion to close this Public Hearing

*MOTTON (1)

Mr. Murphy moved to close this Public Hearing.
Mr. DiGiovanna seconded the motion.
Vote:7- 0- 0.

Motion passed

Mr. Cunningham closed this public hearing at 6:33 PM.

Respectful ly submitted,
Tania Ranelli

Recording Secretary
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